

August 2, 2012

Dear Bruno, Angie, Adam, Anthony and Dan,

About a year ago we were interviewing a few different contractors to build our dream dental office. We did not want to build a typical dental office. We wanted the best looking dental office in the whole region of Durham. Today we are certain we made the right choice by selecting Antham Construction Services. Thanks to each and every one of you for making this dream come true in the most professional and efficient way.

Adam and Anthony were very patient with all the changes and delays due to the base building issues and limitations and worked very hard to meet and exceed our expectations. Bruno was always available to answer our questions, address our concerns and guide us through the project. Dan and Angie did a great job in design, sourcing suppliers, materials and subcontractors as well as all administrative issues. We were very pleased to work with such a great team!

I strongly recommend Antham to anyone building or modifying a dental office.

Thank you for the job well done!

N. Mi Zul

Dr. Nicole Mirzakhani